
 

March 21, 2025 

Sarah Polo 

Several students from Dr. Polo's Rhetoric and Disney course (WRI 297) traveled to 
Marceline, MO at the beginning of March to visit the Walt Disney Hometown Museum and 
various Disney sites. We learned about the ongoing public memory and commemoration of 
Walt Disney in this small community, the one Walt himself claimed as his hometown. 

Support for this opportunity came from the Harmon Endowed Chair in English funds. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Beth Reeves 

The Clark Institute for Women in Business and Career Services is presenting Credit 
Building 101 Workship. 

 

 



Sarah Polo 

Cottey's student creative journal, Image Tree, is accepting submissions! Please encourage 
students to submit. Deadline: April 7.  

Guidelines: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eZv2Le7Ix9QtHcpGjsu5gTt-
uy7w_uGjG6oRaDgdR8I/edit?usp=sharing 

Submissions: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqH_ph-
vvqVNZ1B_1UZy3FwDToOCo54stZ_oevoowGuxHUug/viewform?usp=header 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eZv2Le7Ix9QtHcpGjsu5gTt-uy7w_uGjG6oRaDgdR8I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eZv2Le7Ix9QtHcpGjsu5gTt-uy7w_uGjG6oRaDgdR8I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqH_ph-vvqVNZ1B_1UZy3FwDToOCo54stZ_oevoowGuxHUug/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqH_ph-vvqVNZ1B_1UZy3FwDToOCo54stZ_oevoowGuxHUug/viewform?usp=header


Kyla Chambers 

The BSA ( Black Student Association) is having a party on 3/30 from 9p to 11! See the flyer 
below for more details. 

 



Kim Severance 

In early March, Career Services facilitated student participation in two career fairs, held at 
Pittsburg State University (March 4th) and Missouri State University (March 5th). Prior to the 
fairs, students attended a workshop to refine their resumes, practice their elevator pitches, 
and learn essential networking and professional attire skills. The fairs enabled valuable 
connections with potential employers and internship hosts. 

When polled, 100% of students responded ‘yes’ to the question, “Did you secure any job 
interviews, offers, or information about a potential job/internship that you will follow up on 
as a result of the Career Fair?” 

When asked if they would attend the Career Fair again, 50% of students answered 
‘definitely,’ 25% of students answered ‘probably,’ and 25% of students answered that they 
were seniors. 

   


